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February’s Activities 

This February we have had lots of exciting 

activities with our residents at Fernlea.  

We restarted our ‘lunch with the 

residents’ session. The residents look 

forward to spending this time with the 

children, giving them opportunities to 

share positive table manners and life 

stories. The children get very excited to 

visit the residents and often ask “can we 

go care home”.  

Our children visited the residents for 

valentines day and created cards together 

for our families. We made valentines 

cards for the residents in nursery and we 

handed them out in the care home. The 

residents also surprised us with their own 

valentines cards made to share with the 

children! 

Our residents have also started to join us 

for our French Kidslingo sessions.  

We celebrated Lunar New Year with the 

residents, working together to create our 

own lanterns. 

 



 

Upcoming Events 

1st March -  31st March 

Every Thursday at 10:30am 
Kidslingo French lessons with the residents  

 

1st March 

3pm 
Welsh Flag 

Crafts 

 7th March  
World Book Day. Dress up as your favourite book 

character or dress down in your pyjamas. 

The Gruffalo Story Time with the residents at 3pm 

12th March 3pm 
Mother’s Day afternoon tea. 

Come along to the Bistro to 

celebrate mother’s day. 

13th March 3pm 
Committee Board 

Meeting 

 

4th March 

3pm 
Mother’s Day 

Crafts 

 

 

6th March 

12pm 
Lunch with the 

residents 

 

 

11th March 

3pm 
Song and 

Rhyme Time 

15th March 3pm 
Wear red for Red Nose Day. 

Donate, be our judges and 

pick which cake is best! 

 

13th March 

3pm 
Committee 

Board Meeting 

 

18th March 

3pm 
Irish Music and 

Dancing 

 

21st March 

3pm 
Leap Frog 

Game 

 

 

25th March 

3pm 
Easter Egg  

Hunt 

 

28th March 3pm 
Our ducklings are returning! We will visit our 

duckling eggs to see if they have hatched. 


